
Meeting with Teachers 

All questions/queries re school should be directed initially 
to the class teacher. Please contact the secretary to make an 
appointment. (It is not possible for class teachers to meet with 
parents or take phone calls during class time). Parents of Infant 
children may be able to have a quick informal word with the 
class teacher when collecting their child at home time. 

Parent/Teacher meetings 

These take place in November and provide a forum to discuss 
any matters pertaining to your child’s progress at school. 


